
CUPE 2357 General Membership Meeting Summary -
January 15, 2024
Key Decisions:

● The 2024 budget was approved with minor adjustments.
● The membership approved a motion to allow a group of OCSB employees to join CUPE

2357.
● The membership was informed about the upcoming Bill 124 remedy and the arbitration

process.
● The union is advocating for members regarding vacation leave requests and staffing

shortages.

Reports:

● The Treasurer's report indicated a healthy financial position for the local.
● The Executive Board reported on various activities, including attending CUPE National

Convention, advocating for members, and supporting community initiatives.
● The Grievance Committee provided updates on ongoing grievances, including arbitration

cases and vacation leave issues.
● The Steward Committee shared information about their activities and provided guidance

to members.
● The Health and Safety Committee discussed important safety issues, including

workplace violence, accident reporting, and asbestos exposure.

Other:

● The membership was reminded about the importance of updating personal contact
information with the employer.

● Information was provided regarding the use of cell phones in schools.
● Members were encouraged to contact their stewards with any questions or concerns.
● The next General Membership Meeting will be held on March 20, 2024.


